
Middleton Cup Message 

 

May I take this opportunity to thank all those who have nominated for the ECL, Trial 

& Middleton Cup. 

The response has been phenomenal with a total of 58 nominations. 

Every player who has played has embraced the philosophy of the team and contributed 

to the games.  

This though makes the selection for the MC incredibly difficult. 

It is with great regret that some will miss out, myself and Tony have had many meetings 

and agonized over the selection. 

There will be changes in the coming weeks as we have four consecutive weekends, I did 

not stipulate to be considered for selection you had to be available for all, we 

understand that there are other things in life. As such it will be more of squad rotation 

and some chopping and changing throughout the course of the campaign. 

 

Roger Evans 

Manager 

 


